January 10, 2017

To: Dr. Ken Schmiesing

From: Kim Wendel Re: My retirement

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,



CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

I am writing to inform you that I plan to retire from my position as Celina Intermediate Library Aide. My retirement will be effective June 1, 2017, so my last day worked will be May 31, 2017.

I have enjoyed my 22 years at Celina Schools. I have been fortunate to work with many good staff and many good students over the years, and I wish for the continued success of our school system.

Thank you,

Kim Wendel

Zim Wendel